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NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  Stopping Up Order 

I wish to record my objections to the proposed rerouting of Hythe's unique and historical 

coastal road known as Princes Parade.  

There can be no sound reason for altering the route of the road by adding a dog leg. For many 

years, and at present,, all road users and pedestrians have managed the current layout without 

difficulty. A car park to one side of the road is a vital facility. 

The route of the proposed re-routing would place the road very close to the Royal Military 

Canal and would cause untold harm to the wildlife that currently enjoys the area and would 
certainly result in a very cramped and conflicting location. 

Clearly the cost of the proposed alterations would exceed any benefit or put another way 

there is not an economic benefit. Why spend money in the current economic situation with no 
benefit to the community? 

This rerouting cannot be of any benefit to the local community. As it is proposed by the local 
authority there must be a hidden agenda which is not apparent when viewed in this light. 

Please do not permit it to proceed. 

Derek Thorburn 
 

 
 




